
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that Sidney Elementary will be partnering with the Sidney By The Sea 
Rotary Club and The Food Share Network of Victoria to offer fresh produce free of charge to all 
Sidney Elementary Families. 
 
We will be offering fresh produce to our families on Tuesdays from 2:10-2:45pm.    
The Rotary Club Volunteers will set up a table outside at the undercover area at the north side of the 
school (next to the gaga ball courts) 
 
COVID Health and Safety protocols will be in place.  Volunteers will wear masks and will ask parents 
to line up physically distanced to get produce.  Volunteers will bag the produce of your choice as you 
arrive at the table.   The variety and type of produce will change each week and are subject to 
availability.  Please note that we are unable to hand out produce to students, it must be picked up by 
an adult.   
 
Thank you! 
 


